Shoreline Access and Parking Committee Minutes
April 7, 2009

Tony Gonsalves called the meeting to order at 5:05pm

In Aitendance: Tony Gonsalves, Linda Cheshire, James Smith, Priscilla Smith, Mac
Montgomery

Sandi Whaley Excused
1. Agenda Adopted
2. March 3, 2009 minutes approved

OLD BUSINESS
1. Solar lighting at Beach Accesses- Approved to proceed. Sandi Whaley is working

on report.

2. Repair of existing Boardwalk is on hold until Atlantic Ave is completed. Bids for
Atlantic Ave, are lower than original estimate. Funds will be available for repair of
existing Boardwalk.

3. Ocean Park Restroom on Hold. The design for the restroom is in progress.

4. Additional members are still needed for our committee. There was a motion and
second to make Priscilla Smith a permanent member of SLAP.

5. Beach Crossovers extending walkway- Approved to proceed. Tony will make an
appointment with Sonny to ride the beach and determine which crossovers can be
extended with sand fencing.

6. Scope of Work for the MPO: Mac presented the letter he composed to Mike
Kozlosky. The letter was e-mailed to Mr. Kozlosky on April 7, 2009. Tony will take the
letter to the Council meeting on April 21, 2009 to update them on progtess.

NEW BUSINESS
Jim Smith will attend the Ocean Front Park meetings on behalf of SLAP.
CURRENT PROJECTS:
Chuck Keener is to provide the remainder of the missing minutes to the Town
Clerk.
Meeting was adjourned at 5:45pm

NEXT MEETING IS May 5, 2009 @ 5:00pm

Minutes respectfully submitted by
Linda Cheshire



